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September 3, 2019

We are excited to begin a new year.  Your children are already establishing routines in 
each of their classes.  It is a great time to establish your own routines for homework that 
are consistent  and organized, helping to make your student independent and 
successful throughout the year.  Remember to create and stick to a regular homework 
routine, break things down into manageable tasks, take regular brain breaks, get 
involved and have fun!

Upcoming events:

Tuesday, Sept. 3rd - First Home & School Meeting, in the parish center at 7pm.  Come 
and support the school and learn where you can use your talents, give input, and help 
make it another successful year at HSCS!  These meetings are held once a month on 
the first Tuesday, unless otherwise indicated.  Mark your calendars now.  We need 
everyone’s support.  You are the Home and School Association.  

Our uniform bank will be displayed through Thursday.  They will continue to be available 
throughout the year as needed. 

Wednesday, Sept 4th - There will be no children’s Mass this week, our priests will be 
out of town.

Thursday, Sept. 5th - Students will be walking over to Eastside School to watch the 
Rock Springs Tiger Marching Band at 2:30pm.  We will make every effort to return to 
school by dismissal at 3:00pm, however, we may be a few minutes later.

Friday, Sept. 6th - Spirit Day - spirit shirts are to be worn with free dress bottoms.


